To Senate Finance and Public Administration Committee

To ensure unborn children are afforded the most basic of human rights, Medicare
funding should be strictly limited to health procedures and not abortions.

It is the duty of legislators to ensure every child, regardless of gender, is afforded
the basic human right of life, and work to see a reduction in abortions.

Please support the Health Insurance Amendment (Medicare Funding for Certain
Types of Abortion) Bill introduced by Senator John Madigan that would remove
Medicare funding for sex-selection abortions.

Respectfully submitted,
Jeanne Robertson





